
Thank you for your support!
WORCESTER COUNTY LIBRARY FOUNDATION



Dear Library Supporter,

This July begins our annual membership drive, a time when we ask for your continued support of the Worcester County Library. 
As we reflect on the past year, we are filled with gratitude for your unwavering support and dedication that has enabled us to 
continue the library’s mission of reading, thinking, learning, and the enjoyment of the arts.

The Foundation was thrilled to be a part of the Pop-Up Library’s inaugural year. Our new bookmobile makes regular stops to 
childcare centers, senior centers, long-term care facilities, and parks throughout the County. With your support, we were able to 
purchase books and program supplies.

The Foundation has also supported the Library's annual Summer Reading program, as well as our scholarship program. 
Events such as paint night, a special Yoga Nidra meditation, and a bus trip to Longwood Gardens enabled us to award 
three scholarships to graduating high school seniors in May.

For several years, planning has been underway for a new Pocomoke library branch. Construction is set to begin this Fall. 
Stay tuned for special events as we hope to fundraise to help with the purchase of new materials and furnishings.

Lifelong learning is essential for personal growth and development. Through our array of workshops, lectures, and cultural events, 
we provide opportunities for patrons of all ages to engage with new ideas, perspectives, and experiences. From author talks to arts 
and crafts classes, our events lead to many forms of engagement.

Your tax-deductible annual membership will directly benefit the library’s enrichment programs and materials and leave a legacy for 
future readers. Please renew your membership by returning the form below. A self-addressed envelope is enclosed for 
your convenience.

We greatly appreciate your past support and look forward to continuing our relationship with you.
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WorcesterLibrary.org/foundation
MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

WCLF Board of Directors

Membership Form 2024/25

Name________________________________

            __$25 Individual         __$35 Family          

            __$50 Business   

            ______ Additional Donation (optional)

Payment Method:
Check #___________   Amount__________

Credit Card #__________________________                   

Expiration ___ / ___

3 Digit Code_______   ZIP Code ________

Authorized Signature___________________
The Worcester County Library Foundation, Inc. is a not-for-pro�t, tax-exempt, 501(c)(3) organization which 

exists to support and enhance library service in this County.

*Make Checks Payable to: Worcester County Library Foundation

Your tax deductible annual membership enriches our Library and leaves a legacy for future readers.
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Detach and Return to the Worcester County Library Foundation
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